
Vibrio Education Subcommittee Report 2009                                                                                                                             Page 1 
 

ISSC 2009 Biennial Meeting 
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Committee Report 
Committee Name : Vibrio Education Subcommittee  
Chairperson: Dot Leonard 
Date of Meeting: October 18, 2009 
Roster: X  Dot Leonard  X  Patti Fowler/Harold Knudsen 

X  Bill Dewey  X  Robin Downey 
 Roberta Hammond X   David Heil 
 Clifford Hillman  X   Lori Howell 

X  Bill Mahan  X   Jeff McCool 
 Chris Nelson   Doris Nelson 

X  Johnathan Gerhardt X   Ruth Posadas 
X  David Guilbeau  X   Debbie Rouse 

 Sandy Shepherd   Tom Herrington 
X  Tori Stivers  X   Al Sunseri 

 Ed Watson  X  Kirk Wiles 
 Rob Wittman   Joel Hansel 

X  Sandra Sharp  X   Mike Pearson 
X  Marc Glatzer  X  Keith Skiles 

 Ken Stauffer  X  Al Rainosek 
 Ezra Barzilay   Frank Helies 
 Susanne Straif-Bourgeois  

 
Charge 1: 

 
Continue its efforts to improve and enhance Vv education. 

 
Findings: 

 
University of West Florida (Bill Huth) presented findings from Florida Oyster 
Consumer Survey and a funded research design, expanding the Oyster Consumer 
Survey to multiple states. 
ISSC Executive Office continues to distribute educational materials as available. 
Physicians’, Nurses’, Dieticians’ online courses are recertified and on the WEB. 
GA,FL,AL,MS,LA,TX continue Vv education efforts within budget constraints. 

 
Conclusions: 

 
Vv Education efforts must continue to be focused on saving lives. 

 
Recommendations: 

 
Request the ISSC Executive Office continue to print Vv brochures in English and 
Spanish and Physician Fact Sheets to provide to states to assist them in their Vv 
education activities. 

 
Charge 2: 

 
Consider effective ways to communicate information to harvesters and dealers 
regarding risks associated with post harvest growth of vibrio parahaemolyticus.   

 
Findings: 

 
ISSC Executive Office will develop video and brochures when funds are available.  

 
Conclusions: 

 
      

 
Recommendations: 

 
      

 
Additional 
Information:  

 
The Vibrio Education Subcommittee will develop a new workplan when they receive 
direction from the Vibrio Management Committee 
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